
 

 

St. THOMAS CHURCH 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

3rd Sunday of Easter – 18th April 2021 

…...…………………………………….…………………………………. 
 

 

1. In view of the new guidelines received from the government, there will be 

no Sunday and weekday masses in the parish till 30th April, 2021. 

 

2. As the cases of Covid are rising day by day and there are scarcity of  beds 

in the hospitals, we request you all to kindly take care of your health and 

also stay at home. 

 

3. The sacraments of Baptism, Holy Communion or Confirmation will be 

done only after the month of July. 

 

4. Any contributions to the church can be done online to our church account  

 

 
 

FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  

 


